
The  next  IBA  conference  is
coming:  prepare  for  another
wonderful event
IBA conference 2015 in Vilnius
The newly created Lithuanian blackcurrant association hosted the International
Blackcurrant Association European conference in June this year in Vilnius, under
the motto “Blackcurrant – the stress hero”.  70 delegates from almost 20 different
countries  enjoyed  extremely  interesting  presentations  and  discovered
blackcurrant farming and processing in Lithuania. Many thanks to the Lithuanian
team for their involvement and wonderful organization!
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more pictures

If you were not able to assist, you may read what happened at the IBA Annual
General Meeting here.

IBA conference 2016 in Ashford
We are now looking forward to the next IBA conference,  which will  be held

from 14th to 16th June 2016 in Ashford, Kent, organized by the UK blackcurrant
association. The location is very easily accessible and close to some excellent
blackcurrant production areas.

http://www.blackcurrant-iba.com/international-blackcurrant-conference-vilnius-2015-photo-gallery/
http://www.blackcurrant-iba.com/minutes-of-the-annual-general-meeting-of-the-iba2015-vilnius-lithuania/
https://www.google.fr/maps/place/Ashford,+Kent,+UK/@51.0741468,-0.2852042,8z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x47dec322dc36f387:0x280d4f34618ec61e


The conference will focus on health aspects derived from using blackcurrants,
marketing innovation and managed production. You will all soon receive detailed
information and invitations by the organizers of the conference. We hope to meet
you in Ashford!

 

 


